LETTER OF ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Vladimir Vuksan, PhD

Associate Professor, Faculty of Medicine, Department of
Nutritional Sciences, University of Toronto

Associate Director, Risk Factor Modification Centre,

St. Michael’s Hospital

July 12, 2000

To whom it may concern:

¥l {in..

Clinical Nutrition and Risk Factor Modlﬁcatlon Centre

# 6138-61 Queen Street East, Toronto, Ontario Canada, M5C 2T
Tel.: (416) 867-7450, Fax: (416) 867-7495
E-mail:v.vuksan@utoronto.ca

This letter is to acknowledge that MARY GINSENG HOUSE is providing ginseng samples for our human
research in the area of ginseng and metabolism. It is to also acknowledge that Mary Wong the proprietor
of MARY GINSENG HOUSE is providing consultation services regarding the best types, plant parts, and

sources of ginseng for our research.
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Vladimir Vuksan

Respectfully, \



